
 

16 November 2023 
 

Item 30 

Parking - Bike Parking - Francis Street, Glebe 

2023/531213 

Recommendation 

It is recommended that the Committee endorse the reallocation of parking on the southern 
side of Francis Street, Glebe between the points 100.3 metres and 106.1 metres (0 car 
space) west of Bay Street "Bicycle Parking". 

Voting Members for this Item 

Voting Members Support Object 

City of Sydney  
 

Transport for NSW  
 

NSW Police – Leichhardt PAC  
 

Representative for the Member for Balmain  
 

 

Advice 

The Committee unanimously supported the recommendation. 

Background 



 

 

A resident of Francis Street has requested consideration of 4 U-rails bike parking in front of 
Harris Farm pedestrian entrance to improve the situation of parked bicycles blocking the 
footpath. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


